
 
         September 19, 2023 

Report 

On September 20, 2023, the department of bioresources, in collaboration with the department of zoology, 

organized "World Microbiology Day" in the college's zoology smart classroom, focusing on the theme 

"Microbes' Role in the Industrial Sector." 

Prof. Mahak Majeed Zargar, assistant professor and the head of the department of bioresources, initiated 

the program with a welcoming address.  

She provided insights into the significance of microbes in environmental preservation, healthcare, and 

industry.  

Furthermore, she deliberated on microbial fuel cells, an emerging research concept in microbiology with 

the potential to address future energy shortages. 

The event garnered substantial attendance from both students and faculty members, reflecting their genuine 

interest. The program concluded with an interactive session featuring audience questions and discussions. 

Dr. Yasreel Mustafa, the head of the department of zoology, extended a formal vote of thanks to conclude 

the event.  
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